
Notice of Cancellation 
Parks & Recreation Commission  

Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT that the regularly scheduled meeting of 
the Parks & Recreation Commission for Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., 
has been cancelled.  

Please check public postings for information on the next meeting.  

Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact Jesse Bobbett, 
Community Services Director, at (310) 456-2489 ext. 225 or 
JBobbett@malibucity.org 

Dated: March 15, 2022 at 6:10 p.m. 

____________________________________ 
Jesse Bobbett, Community Services Director 

Jesse Bobbett
JB Signature - Medium




